
MR Executive Meeting Tuesday December 10th 6:30pm Humphrey Arena 

Attendees - Jen, Jody, Mer, Crystal, Francis, Matt, Kirk, Trevor 

Regrets – Tracey, Tom, Jenna, Ryan, Scott 

 

Tournaments – Both went very well. No complaints about not having a lunch and we got great feedback 

on the players were very appreciative of the swag and snacks. The registration for the atom and novice 

tournament is very low at this point. We have reached out to a few teams locally but so far it is pretty 

lean. We will keep trying to attract attention and we will assess as we get closer to the date.  

Equipment - Bumpers will arrive this week. Starting to put the skate sharpener into action.  

Picture Night feedback – we will be exploring other options for next season.  

Development/Power Skating Possibility – We are going to investigate adding this to our development 

offering. We will also look in to 360 goalie training. 

All Star Day is set for this Sunday Dec. 15th. We are sending both the Atom and Peewee Head coaches 

and 3 forwards, 1 Defense and 1 goalie from each of the Atom and Peewee squads. There was talk of 

adding a LL All Star day in the future.  

MPS Tournament Weekends – We are hosting the Peewee MPS weekend on Jan. 10-12 in Port Carling 

and Bala. The Atoms will be in Bracebridge/Gravenhurst the following weekend. Schedules to be 

released soon.  

Novice – The MPS LL Board has made our 2 teams in to 1, once we go to full ice games. A new schedule 

has been released for that full ice situation. Now that we are, the coaches/bench staff will need to be 

approached to see if one would like to be the head coach, if they are both interested, there will be an 

interview process. Now that they are going to one team, we will be combining the 2 separate practices 

will become 1 practice for the whole team. The Monday practice will be cancelled, and the Tuesday 

practice will expand to running from 5:30-7:00 in Port Carling to accommodate the larger group. There 

will be an email sent to the current coaches regarding the changes. Coaches will be notified and one 

head coach will be name upon completion of an interview with interested candidates.. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15pm.   

     

 

 

 

 


